
Project Status

The initial focus of the Centennial Building Project is to assess the current state of the building
to determine what is needed to make it structurally sound and accessible by all members of the
community. To do so, we need to identify what types of activities and amenities are desired. An
Online Survey has been developed to solicit feedback from our residents and community
members. By completing the survey and sharing with your Ben Avon friends and neighbors, you
will have a stake in the next 100 years of Ben Avon Borough Hall.

Please take a few moments to complete our Online Survey to include your thoughts on the
project direction.

Please check back from time to time as we will be updating this site with more information
about the project and its progress.

https://www.benavon.com/borough-hall-centennial-building-project/page/project-status
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeLdgUYyILmV1D6vGG-YyHXmdDWwvxVvtYyltSR_tKdA96r1A/viewform

